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Fry Orthodontic Specialists Announces New Foundation Chapter and 

Additional Scholarships through Smile for a Lifetime Foundation 

OVERLAND PARK, Kan. – Dr. Jeremy Fry and Fry Orthodontic Specialists, partners with the Smile for 

a Lifetime Foundation, are proud to announce their newest chapter, MO Branch of Smile for a Lifetime-

Kansas City, and the addition of eight scholarships to recipients in the KC metro area. This brings the total 

scholarships awarded each quarter to 16! The foundation’s mission is to change lives through orthodontics 

and impact the community in a positive way. As of today, the foundation has awarded more than $400,000 

in scholarships to local community members. A smile can inspire hope, increase self-confidence, and change 

a community. Now there are more smiles being celebrated in the Kansas City area than ever before thanks 

to this program and the additional scholarships. The smile possibilities are endless!

The Smile for a Lifetime foundation was glad to receive positive feedback from a recent scholarship 

recipient, “I would like to express my appreciation to the providers of Smiles for a Lifetime for giving me 

the opportunity to have a healthy smile,” said Cade, “I inherited my overbite and was told it would cause 

damage and discomfort for the rest of my life. Without this scholarship, my family would not have been able 

to proceed with my treatment. Thank you for providing this opportunity to my family and other families like 

us.”  

Founded as a non-profit organization, the Smile for a Lifetime foundation is a nation-wide orthodontic 

organization dedicated to providing care to children who otherwise may not be able to receive treatment. 

Launched in 2008, the foundation has grown, and currently has 37 partners across the country.  With 

local chapters, each having its own Board of Directors to determine awards, the foundation is community 

focused, locally based, and aims to positively impact the lives of as many local children as possible.
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If you, or someone you know, in the Kansas City area could benefit from the gift of a smile, details and an 

application can be found at the Fry Orthodontics website, www.fryorthodontics.com/about/smile-for-a-lifetime. 

This is open to the following cities and surrounding Kansas City locations:  Overland Park, Lenexa, Olathe, Blue 

Valley, Gladstone, Ottawa, and Prairie Village.

The Fry Orthodontic Specialists team is proud to help improve the lives of these patients with bigger and brighter 

smiles. They have committed themselves to connect with patients and enhance their lives by bringing outstanding 

services rightt to their neighborhood. A three-time recipient of the Kansas Award for Excellence, Fry Orthodontic 

Specialists is a community-based business that has helped more than 30,000 people enhance and perfect their 

smiles since its beginning over 35 years ago. This team of highly skilled professionals pride themselves on giving 

premium patient care in a comfortable environment and helping change communities in significant ways.

Questions regarding the Smile for a Lifetime program in Kansas City can be emailed to 

shaulene@fryorthodontics.com.

For more information please contact Karla at Fry Orthodontic Specialists, 913-469-9191. 


